


700 East Morehead  / 07-152            11/26/07 
 
Community Meeting Minutes: 
 
7 attendees – (4 from Dilworth Community Development Association’s Land Use 
Committee) 
 
A resident who lives across Euclid from the property was curios about uses and building 
finishes.  He was happy about the Longhorn demolition and looked forward to new 
office/retail development. 
 
A Dilworth resident on Lexington Ave. was very concerned about how much parking 
would be provided.  Their street saw a lot of overflow parking from Longhorn customers.  
He did not want the same problem with the new development.  He was not as concerned 
about the parking being underground or above ground, but just that there are a sufficient 
number of spaces.  Mr. Reese also had questions about landscaping and screening around 
the building, mentioning that the CMC property adjacent to the subject property did not 
have adequate landscaping to screen parking.  
 
There were questions about the retail and type of retail as it pertained to parking and 
traffic.  A full break down of the parking was explained with 20 spaces for the 4,896 
square feet of retail (all on grade with retail) and 102 spaces for the 30,000 square feet of 
office. 
 
The DCDA Land Use Committee requested all of the latest submittals for their internal 
meeting on December 5th.  All information has been sent to John Fryday as of 11/30/07. 
 
Discussion occurred around the building height.  It was explained to the meeting 
attendees that the City had requested a maximum height on the rear of the site at 60 feet 
and 80 feet height maximum on the front of the site.  The elevations shown at the meeting 
show the maximum building height at 72 feet in the middle of the site. 
 
Overall attendees seemed to be enthusiastic and pleased with the proposed project.  The 
only questions or concerns came from making sure the development would have adequate 
parking for the proposed uses. 
 
 




